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City of Detroit Council Member James Tate
Coleman A. Young Municipal Center, Suite 1340
Detroit, Michigan 48226

tatej@detroitmi.gov

March 28, 2023

Dear Council Member Tate:

The purpose of this letter is to memorialize our shared intent to utilize, subject to
appropriation, all monetary contributions from contractors required by EO-2021-2 to the City’s
CRIO-administered Workforce Training Fund in connection with the District Detroit projects to
develop and preserve affordable housing, including supportive housing, through the Detroit
Affordable Housing and Preservation Fund. Of such expenditures, at least 70% will support
households making 30% of the Area Median Income (AMI) with the remainder for households
making 50% of the AMI.

Sincerely,

(ThII € Loy

Mayor Michael E. Duggan
City of Detroit



